
Middle States Liaison Campus Visit 
 
The William Paterson campus community of faculty, staff and students is invited to join our 
Middle States Accreditation VP Liaison, Dr. Hilda Colon Plumey, at a Town Hall meeting on 
Tuesday, April 23, 2019, from 2:00 to 3:15 pm in Raubinger 101.  
 
At the Town Hall, Dr. Colon Plumey will discuss Middle States accreditation expectations of our 
university, focusing on the role of faculty, staff and students. She will discuss the university’s 
self-study plan and also answer your questions about the accreditation process. This is an 
excellent opportunity for you to learn about how accreditation works and how you can 
participate in this vitally important activity of the university. 
 
Currently approximately 50 faculty, staff and students have volunteered to work on the working 
groups that comprise the core of our accreditation effort.  There are many opportunities for 
everyone, however, to assist in the research, writing, and review of our self-study report.  Plan 
to come to this Town Hall to see how you can contribute to this important university-wide 
effort.  
 
Dr. Colon Plumey is spending the day on campus talking with the Self Study co-chairs, Self-Study 
Steering Committee, President Helldobler, Cabinet members, BOT members, and the university 
community. 
 


